





February was a very busy month but we were so blessed to have great fellowship and ministry. Caleb was given the opportunity to minister weekly on Friday nights at the church Bible study, which allowed him to teach a four part series on Relational Elements.

The church had simultaneous men's and women's meetings as outreach this month, with new guests in both. It was also a great time of fellowship.

We also were able to attend the annual staff dinner for Sound of Praise Church! So grateful to be part of this team all working to reach the lost in this part of the world.

PRAYER REQUESTS & PRAISE REPORTS

We are currently planning to travel back to Canada for the months of July and August. We will be deputizing and raising funds to

Global Missions AMP #233197

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram

@fallonsinJapan

continue our call in Japan!

Please pray with us that God continues to open doors.